



Friends, Fun, Laughs, Memories ...

We, the Class of '92, have spent memorable years at Dalhousie University.

Along with the academics (remember the "all-nighters"!), our experiences have meant laughter, shared smiles and good friends to last a lifetime.

As members of the Class of '91 and future alumni of Dalhousie, we realize the value of our degrees will only be as good as Dal's continuing reputation of excellence. We, like the thousands of alumni who do so each year, now have the opportunity to help provide financial support to Dal's growth and development through the Grad Class Challenge, a three-year pledge plan through the annual fund.

These seniors have already pledged their support:

Margaret H. Gibb, BA Metlej Sabah, BA Harvey Urquhart, LLB Lee MacLeod, LLB Lisa Murphy, LLB Tracy Pratt, LLB Amy Parker, LLB Erika Gerlock, LLB Hugh Wright, LLB Ahmad Fadzil Abdul Manap, BCOM Julia Clarkson, BCOM Catherine Jane Courtney, BCOM Andrea L. Belyea, BSCPT Heather E Buckle, BSCP1 Cynthia J. Danells, BSCPT David S. Foley, BSCPT

Brian J. Hiscock, BSCPT Kimberley A. Kerr, BSCPT Trent Laing, BSCPT Brian McGrath, BSCPT Rod W. McGory, BSCPT Susan L. Seviour, BSCPT Alvin W. Straub, BSCPT Tamara R. Begin, BSCPH Lynda D. Beach, BSCPH Janis L. Boutilier, BSCPH Tracy L. Burke, BSCPH Krista M. Colton, BSCPH Margaret A. Cruickshank, BSCPH Michelle N D'Entremont BSCPH Bill Evans, BSCPH Kim A. Gillis, BSCPH

Chris H. Hyson, BSCPH Chris H. Hyson, BSCPH Kim J. Legere, BSCPH Heather a. Logan, BSCPH Kirk Duncan Gordon Lowe, BSCPH Kirk A. T. Lycett, BSCPH Cathy M. MacAskill, BSCPH Mary E. MacDonald, BSCPH Leanne M. MacFarlane, BSCPH Diana D. Maduro, BSCPH Ron I. Matlock, BSCPH Shane L. Pollock, BSCPH Christine L. Richardson, BSCPH Stephanie L. Routledge, BSCPH Lorraine M. Walsh, BSCPH Howard C. H. Chen, MD

When you are asked to make your pledge...

JOIN THOUSANDS OF ALUMNI,

MEET THE CHALLENGE, IT'S YOUR FUTURE

For more information, contact the Development Office - 494-8801



Class of '92